
 

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School 
Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ 
Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk 
Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk  
Tel: (0116) 262 4003 / 262 1543         Fax: (0116) 253 0328 
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Cross Country – Knighton Park 

F R I D A Y     1 7 T H     M A R C H     2 0 1 7  

 
Your child has been selected to represent Alderman Richard Hallam at the Leicester City Cross Country event at 
Knighton Park. The event will take place on Friday 17th March 2017. The event starts at 12.30pm and should finish by 
2:30pm. We will be taking a mini bus from the school at 12:00pm to ensure that we arrive on time. We should be 
returning to A.R.H. by 3:15pm depending on traffic. 
 
If your child is interested in competing please complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 
Please ensure that on the day your child brings a pair of supportive trainers, appropriate clothing for various weather 
conditions, their lunch and a water bottle.   
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr B Wells 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reply slip –Cross Country – Knighton Park – Friday 17th March 2017                                                                                                                                              

 I  agree to my child participating in the above          

 I will collect my child from A.R.H. after the event    

 I will collect my child from Knighton Park after the event     
 

Child’s name ………………………………………………………. Class ………………………… 
 

Contact number ……………………….…..……………………    Signed …………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
 

 

 
 
 
Our Ref: BW/KR 
 
7th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 


